SOVEREIGN ORDER OF MALTA

PERMANENT OBSERVER MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN VIENNA

Vienna, 10" January 2023

Dear Mr. Hedman,

This is to notify, that the Permanent Observer Mission of the Sovereign Order of Malta to the
United Nations (Vienna) and other International Organizations wishes to attend the
60" Session of the OOSA: Scientific and Technical Subcommittee, which will be convened
from 6 to 17 February 2023. The delegation is composed as follows:

H. E. Mr. Gunther A. Granser
Ambassador
Permanent Observer

Mzr. Alberto Dona
Alternate
Minister

Mr. Karl Heinz Hauptmann
Counsellor

Yours sincerely,
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Giunther A. Granser
Ambassador

Mr. Niklas Hedman
Acting Director

United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA)
Vienna International Centre
Wagramerstrasse 5, 1220 Vienna
E-mail:
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